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Having been in the financial services industry in some capacity for over 
30 years, I must admit there are a lot of changes that have transpired over that time. With the upcoming 
DOL changes on the horizon, I would like to state that while the intentions are noble, in some instances 
the changes may do more harm than good. For example: 
 
Clients may face a higher cost to access retirement advice and that can be daunting to those who are 
unsure of where to go and how to go about getting the info they need. 
 
There could be adverse effects for clients and advisors as a result of the disruption this will cause in the 
industry - some advisors may lose clients or business as a result thereby causing harm to their own 
livelihood. 
 
The access to retirement plans, products, service and advice that we enjoy now could become limited, 
thereby impacting both the industry and those whom the industry serves. 
 
I am sure that great care is being taken to assure a mutually beneficial outcome for all involved. 
 
Thank you. 
 
-- 
Brian K. Hayes, PhD, Registered Representative Comprehensive Planning Group 
2305 Far Hills Ave., Ste. 205 
Dayton, OH 45419 
 
bhayes@complangroup.com 
 
937-434-9688 phone or fax 937-434-9923 
 
checkout our website: www.comprehensiveplanninggroup.com 
 
Registered Representative of The O.N. Equity Sales Company, Member FINRA/SIPC One Financial Way, 
Cincinnati, OH 45242 (513) 794-6794 Investment services offered through O.N. Investment 
Management Company. 
* Comprehensive Planning Group is neither an affiliate or subsidiary of The O.N. Equity Sales Company 
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